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Comments: I want to comment on the Taos Ski Valley improvements. I think that the addition of the gondola will

reduce traffic on Twining Road, which can be dangerous, particularly in the winter. So, this would be a benefit to

the safety of the community.  

 

Also,I think that the addition of an additional water holding source is beneficial to the community given our high

risk of forest fires. 


